
 

 

 

 

 

17 April 2024 

 

Dear David, 

Senedd Cymru (Members and Elections) Bill: Stage 1 report 

As noted in my letter of 22 January, the Standards of Conduct Committee met on 5 February to 
consider the recommendation from the Reform Bill Committee.  

The Committee considers this to be a very important area to help ensure confidence in the Senedd, 
although we noted that it is a complex matter which will require substantial consideration. The 
Committee has formally agreed to the recommendation and will be taking it forward as part of its 
inquiry into dignity and respect, which will look across the broad range of provisions within the 
Standards framework. The Committee will keep the Reform Bill Committee informed of progress. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Vikki Howells MS 
Chair 
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